
 
From: S Nagra   
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 10:43 PM 
To: Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Minor Variance A-2024-0275 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Hello Clara,  
  
I am writing in regards to the Minor Variance A-2024-0275 for 14 Keeleview Crescent. 
  
As a neighbour living at 20 Keeleview Crescent, I have no objections and support the 
beautiful work that has been done on this property.  
  
If you require any further information please let me know.  
  
Thank you,  
  
Sukhjeet Nagra 
 
 
From: S Nagra <   
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 11:18 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Re: Minor Variance A-2024-0275 
 
Hello 
 
I authorize you to use my correspondence to the agenda.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Sukhjeet Nagra  
20 Keeleview Crescent 
Brampton, ON  
L6R 0H3 
 


